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ph 360.410.6745     email:  irwinlanduse@gmail.com 

 

 

 

April 17, 2023 

 

City of Mercer Island  

Development Services Group 

Attn: Andrew Leon 

9611 SE 36
th

 St.  

Mercer Island, WA  98040 

 

RE: Additional information for shoreline exemption application at 9226 SE 33
rd

 Place (SHL23-

018). 

 

Andrew: 

 

In response to your 4/6 letter: 

 

No lumber/wood is being added/proposed with this shoreline exemption. The current proposal is 

to gain City permission for the slight raising of the dock height as shown on the submitted plans 

(dated 2/1/2023). No additional framing or other materials are proposed than what was applied 

for/approved under the previous shoreline approval (SHL20-034). If you have any questions or 

need anything else to issue the approval please let me know. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jay H. Irwin 
 

Jay H. Irwin 

  


